
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fukuoka Prefecture and the State of Hawaii signed a  

“Memorandum of Understanding for the Promotion of One Health” 

On Wednesday, September 11, 2024, Fukuoka Governor Hattori and Hawaii Governor Josh Green 

signed a new “Memorandum of Understanding for the Promotion of One Health through Cooperation 

between Fukuoka Prefecture and the State of Hawaii” at the Fukuoka Prefectural Government Office. 

This MOU builds on the “Joint Declaration on the Promotion of One Health,” signed by both regions 

in Hawaii in May 2024. 

Through this agreement, Fukuoka and Hawaii will collaborate on specific initiatives, including human 

resource development and raising public awareness, to promote the One Health approach. 


